## Are you planning on working in Washington D.C. this summer and need a place to live? Check out the WISH Housing Opportunities available for *interns only*!

If you're having trouble viewing this email, you may see it online.

Share This:









Dear Internship Coordinator,

WISH welcomes your interns this summer with a new website and blog. <u>Here</u> interns can learn about WISH socials, speakers, and goings on in Washington. All WISH locations house *interns only*, are fully furnished, Metro accessible and in historic Capitol Hill and Northwest Washington districts.

We are excited as always to welcome your interns to the Washington experience! Contact me if you need to make a group reservation, or to request our 10% discount for Internship Coordinators who call ahead.

If you would like WISH to publicize your internship opportunity on our website or in our newsletter, email <a href="mailto:interns@internsdc.com">interns@internsdc.com</a>.







307 Massachusetts Avenue NE | Washington, DC 20002 US

This email was sent to **aginst@uidaho.edu**. To ensure that you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe list.

**manage** your preferences | **opt out** using **TrueRemove**®.

Got this as a forward? **Sign up** to receive our future emails.

